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Seminar on ‘Wednesday for Water and Waste Management Campaign’ - 13th 

December 2023 

A seminar titled ‘Wednesday for Water and Waste Management Campaign ‘was hosted by the 

college.  This major purpose of the initiative was to raise awareness about the importance of 

sustainable water and waste management practices in daily life and to encourage proactive 

involvement in environmental conservation. 

The Chief Guest Sh. T.C. Nautiyal IFS, Director, Department of Environment, CCE, Department 

of Forest and Wildlife, and experts from Yuvsatta-NGO shared insights on the current challenges 

and innovative solutions related to water and waste management. Discussions focused on key 

issues such as water scarcity, recycling, waste reduction, and proper disposal methods. Attendees 

were educated on how individuals and communities can contribute to sustainable development 

through practical steps like conserving water, reducing plastic usage, and recycling materials. 

Interactive sessions and presentations highlighted the need for collaborative efforts to address 

these environmental concerns effectively. Participants, including students, faculty, and community 

members, engaged in discussions and shared their ideas on promoting a cleaner and greener future. 

The seminar was an important step towards fostering environmental consciousness and 

encouraging responsible behaviors among all sectors of society. 

 

 


